
City of La Mirada
Housing Element Update

Community
Workshop

The City of La Mirada is preparing the 2021 – 2029 Housing Element 
Update. The Housing Element will evaluate the City’s current and future 
housing conditions; outline the programs, policies and strategies needed 
to promote the development and preservation of safe, accessible, and 
diverse housing; identify housing sites and programs to meet the State of 
California Housing mandates; and identify the housing needs of residents 
to ensure that current and future housing sites and City policies address 
the community’s housing needs.

The workshop will provide information on what the Housing Element 
Update is and will seek to engage community members and key 
stakeholders to provide their input on potential housing strategies, 
policies, programs as well as input on how and where new housing should 
be located within the City.

This community outreach and engagement effort seeks to promote public 
awareness of the Housing Element, its requirements, and discuss the 
City’s vision and goals for housing development that meets the needs of 
the community while complying with State of California mandates.

Wednesday, November 17, 2021
6:00 p.m.

City Hall Council Chambers
13700 La Mirada Boulevard
La Mirada, California 90638

For more information about the Housing Element Update, contact Gabriel Bautista, Community Development 
Director at (562) 943-0131 or gbautista@cityoflamirada.org


